

School & Charter Buses www.midcobus.com

March 29, 2017

Andy Kovach, Superintendent Attn: Michelle Jones, Business Manager Pendleton School District 107 NW 10<sup>th</sup> St. Pendleton, Oregon 97801

## **RE: Annual Scholarships/Library Grant**

Dear Mr. Kovach:

Mid Columbia Bus Co., Inc. is pleased to again be able to provide the Pendleton School District this year with two \$500 scholarships (\$1,000) for graduating seniors of the 2017 class. MIDCO remains dedicated to supporting the District and the graduating seniors in the pursuit of posteducation. The return to the students and the community is tremendous and one of the best ways MIDCO can assist students we serve.

Also MIDCO is pleased to offer a Library Grant of \$100.00 to the Pendleton School District. The grant is intended to be distributed throughout the community schools, at your discretion, in support of your school libraries.

Under the Senior Student Scholarship program, we ask the District to select the students. We would like to receive a letter indicating who the selected students are and the final use of funds for the Library Grant to document the impact of the funds.

These resources to the District are one way for MIDCO to return to the community and the District the support we have received over the years in serving the Pendleton School District. Thank you again for the opportunity to serve the District, Board, patrons and students of Pendleton.

Sincerely,

Mark Parm

Cc: Guy Shanks & Melanie Correa